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Lockheed Martin Corporation 
6801 Rockledge Drive MP: CCT-246 
Bethesda, MD 20817  
Telephone 301-548-2209 

 
 
June 8, 2018 
 
 
Mr. James R. Carroll 
Program Administrator 
Land Restoration Program 
Land Management Administration 
Maryland Department of the Environment 
1800 Washington Boulevard, Suite 625 
Baltimore, Maryland 21230 

Ms. Ruth Prince, PhD Toxicologist 
3LC10, Office of Remediation  
Land and Chemicals Division 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Region III 
1650 Arch St. 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19103-2029 
 

 
 
Subject: Block E MH-9 Storm Drain Cleaning Report 

Middle River Complex, Middle River, Maryland 

Dear Mr. Carroll/Ms. Prince, 

In accordance with Lockheed Martin’s March 3, 2017 submittal entitled Protecting the Middle River Complex 

Sediment Remedy from PCBs in Storm Drains, additional monitoring of accumulated sediment in the new manhole 
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The construction of MH-9 is unique from other manhole, as its outflow pipe is at a higher elevation than its inflow 
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ATTACHMENT A 
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